ATTACHMENT 5
Stock Farm Property Owvers Association, Twe

PO Box 2314
Bluffton SC 29910
StockFarmPOADmail.com

To Whom it May Concern,

This letter addresses the submission for new construction of a single-family residence on Lot 33
or 28 Stock Farm Rd by Suzi and Hunter Hansen. The POA has reviewed the information
being submitted and has approved the design. The POA will now defer to the Town for final
approval per HPC recommendations. If there are any further questions, please do not hesitate to
reach out to the board.

Regards,

Sl

Wil Crapps
POA President



